Wrotenbery, Lori

From: Jennifer Goldman [jennifergoildman@ogap.org]
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2003 11:29 AM

To: wrotenbery@state.nm.us

Cc: sross@state.nm.us

Subject: June 3rd OCC Hearing

0il & Gas Accountability Project
PO Box 426
El Prado, NM 87529

May 30, 2003
Lori,

Steve Ross requested that I contact you regarding the 0il Conservation
Comission's hearing regarding infill on the fruitland formation to be
conducted on Tuesday, June 3, 2003 in Santa Fe. I would like to make
comments at the hearing on behalf of the 0il & Gas Accountability Project
and our membership. Steve suggested that it might be possible to fit my
comments in at the start of the hearing along with opening statements. I
anticipate that my comments will take no more than 15 minutes in length.

Please let me know if this would be possible. I will be traveling from Toas
to attend. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Goldman
Associate Director



